
 

 

July 13, 2015 

 

Ms. Megan Elder 

Int'l Orangutan Studbook Keeper 

Como Park Zoo & Conservatory  

1225 Estabrook Drive 

Saint Paul, MN 55103 

U.S.A 

 

 

Dear Megan Elder, 

We were very impressed with your professional help to guide the management of 

the orangutan populations over the past years in Southeast Asia and thank you for 

your contributions. 

In 2015, the “Orangutan RSMP meeting” and the “2015 International Conference on 

the Management of Ex Situ Population for Conservation” will be held at Taipei Zoo, 

Taiwan on October 26-28. We cordially invite you to join us in upcoming events. Your 

presence and enthusiasm to these important issues will be greatly appreciated and 

we are looking forward to seeing you.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Jason S.C. Chin  

 

Jason S.C. Chin 

Director  

Taipei Zoo 

 

 


